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Friday 13th September 2024 
 
 

De Lacy Dukes Non-Uniform Funding Day  
27th September 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
De Lacy Primary will be holding a non-uniform day on the 27th of September 2024.  This will 
be to raise funds for the De Lacy Dukes drop down events during the year. De Lacy Dukes 
is a year-long programme which builds on children’s skills beyond the classroom. The 
money raised will help to cover the cost of resources and items the children need to 
participate in the activities. This will be a non-uniform day, and we please ask for a 
donation of £1.00 via the MCAS app or on the day with cash donation. We would like to 
thank you once again for your continued help and support with events in school.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office for additional information on 
01977722620.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
James Parkinson 
 
Headteacher  
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